From:

Sent: 21 September 2022 15:40

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Higher College Farm, Lower Rd. Hothersall - 3/2022/0553
Categories: To Upload

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

i

Apologies for the late response on this matter.

The revised Travel Plan and the swept path analysis are acceptable. There is no objection to the
proposal subject to the conditions listed on my previous response.

Thanks

Highway Development Control
Highways and Transport
Lancashire County Council

Sent: 01 September 2022 12:27

T
Cc
Subject: Higher College Farm, Lower Rd. Hothersall - 3/2022/0553

Good Afternoon R

Our Transport Consultant has been in conversation with |t LCC Highways {cc’d in), following comments
received on the proposals, with the attached email providing comments that adequately address the points raised.
Further to this, a revised SPA has been imposed on the proposed site plan, while the travel plan has also been
revised - @planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk, please can these two documents be uploaded onto the online portal?

B oc2se can you let me andilllknow if you have any further comments or observations, your assistance
getting this one over the line would be hugely appreciated.

Kind regards,



FR et ek e e e

This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it.

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council rese rves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email.

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments.



